
Tucson Flute Club 
2025 Youth Flute Festival Day 

Pre-Registration Form 
 
The event takes place on Monday, January 20, 2025 from 9am to 1pm on the campus of St. 
Philip's in the Hills Episcopal Church, 4440 N. Campbell Avenue, Tucson AZ. 
 
The event is open to students in grades elementary through high school, and will include 
classes, exhibits, group playing opportunities, and a masterclass with University of Arizona flute 
professor Brian Luce. 
 
Cost is $20 per student, and includes membership in the Tucson Flute Club for the 2024-2025 
year.  If you are currently a Tucson Flute Club member, cost is just $5. 
 
Student’s Name:           ________________________________________________________ 

Student’s Mailing Address:  ____________________________________________________ 

Student’s Phone Number:    ____________________________________________________ 

Student’s Email Address:  ______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name and Phone:  _____________________________________________ 

Number of Years Student has Played Flute:  _______________________________________ 

 
Please mail your form, with payment (made payable to “Tucson Flute Club”) to: 

Tucson Flute Club 
PO Box 65992 

Tucson, AZ  85728 
 
Mail-in registration forms need to be postmarked by January 10, 2025.  Registrations will be 
accepted on-site, but cost $25 per student. 
 
Online registration and payment is available at  
 

 


